
HB 2752 -- MEDICAL CLINICS IN MEDICALLY UNDERSERVED AREAS

SPONSOR: Thomas

Currently, the Department of Health and Senior Services administers
a program to increase the number of medical clinics in medically
underserved areas by matching start-up money to establish new
medical clinics for certain primary care physician services. This
bill adds psychiatry to the list of services that can qualify for
the grant.


